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DHOA Fall Yard Sale to be held 
Saturday October 27 from 9 to 2. 
Several people asked if we could have 
one, and so we voted in the October 6 
meeting to do just that. No need to reply if 
you plan to participate; DHOA will put up 
signs at the entrances to the 
neighborhood. If you live down a dead-
end street, you may want to put up a little 
sign or arrow pointing from Deerbrook 
Way the morning of the yard sale.  
 

DHOA Luminaria to be lighted at 
dusk on Sunday December 16th. 
Pick up supplies on Saturday the 15th or 
the afternoon of the 16th at Elton 
Thomas’s house. Rain date is the 23rd. 
Mark your calendar! 
 

Oktoberfest & Meeting Report. 
DHOA’s fall meeting and barbeque was held 
Saturday October 6th in the Rustlewood cul de 
sac. It was a beautiful day: the Spongebob 
Bounce was jumping, then the kids were read 
a story by a scarecrow (Angela Dyer*) before 
they tried their hands at constructing their 
own. We hope to see some of these 
masterpieces on front porches along the 
streets before Halloween! 
 
After reports from the officers and 
committees, participants in the brief meeting 
decided when to have the yard sale and 

luminary lightings, and Elton volunteered to 
be in charge of distribution of luminary 
supplies. Then we got back to the party. 
Thanks, Mr. President! 
 
The brats were good, the company was great, 
and there were some excellent desserts—not 
to mention beers—to sample. There were a 
couple of mishaps: fire ants attacked a couple 
of people who were unfortunate enough to be 
standing on their mound, and one young lady 
got a black eye when a fellow bouncer 
accidentally met her during a landing. No 
serious casualties, but it seems there were a 
couple of good stories. 
 
 

Deerbrook Garden Club’s Yard of the 
Month Picks:    Recent honors went to 
the Heeters at 4033 Deerbrook Way. 
Thanks for doing such a great job on your 
yard! We can only hope to look that good. 
     
Newsletter Announcements: If you have an 
announcement, event, or feedback that you 
want in Deer Tracks, contact DHOA Secretary 
Patricia Yeargin at yeargin2000@yahoo.com, 

or you can call her at 770-923-2823.  
 

Crime watch: We’ve had no criminal 
activity reported to the Board in the past 
few months. If you see anything that looks 
suspicious but does not merit an 
emergency 911 call, use the Gwinnett 
Police’s non-emergency number, 770-
513-5100 and let them check it out. Then 
call any Board member and we’ll pool our 
information and publish a summary in the 
newsletter. Or you can email us at 
mail@deerbrookhoa.org. 
 

Help Wanted: Resident to Represent 
Timber Glen on the DHOA Board. Last 
year, Tanya Zamora did the honors. It is 
important for both neighborhoods to continue 
to have someone work in this capacity. 
Please consider joining us: You do not have 
to be elected! The only commitment is a 
monthly meeting, usually Monday evenings at 
7:30 p.m., and they are always close by. Call 
Elton or Debbie Jacobson if you are 
interested. The next DHOA Board meeting is 
set up for Monday November 5 at 7:30 p.m. at 
Patricia’s house. Stop in and check it out! 
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